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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

 

Congratulations to those Executive that were re-elected and to those that were newly elected on April 26.

The Branch is as busy as ever. On Monday at 2 p.m. we have Euchre in the Museum Room and Monday evenings at 6.45 p.m. is

Bingo. We are looking forward to the new Bingo system. There are just a few more glitches to get through, but it should be up and

running within a week or two.

Our Veterans meet every Wednesday morning at 10.30 a.m. If you are a Veteran, or know one, please come and join this wonderful

group of people.

Thursday evening Euchre is getting bigger each week; play begins at 7 p.m.

April 29 is another Red Friday Wing Night with DJ Gerry Daniels.

I've been busy going to various meetings with the committees regarding The Classic Car Show. This event is going to be bigger than

ever this year. It will take place on Saturday, June 18. I've also been attending Heritage Music Festival meetings as well (formerly

known as The Fiddle Contest).

This event will be held as usual on the weekend after the long weekend in August, beginning on Friday August 5.

I will keep you all posted as to the activities planned for this big weekend.

Volunteers are a very important part of these two events. If you are interested in helping, please contact us at 519-925-3800.
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